
lTo Sir John Lynn Thomas, Cardiff) (typewritten) 

FRUd T.t1E REGlUS PROFESSOR OF AITD1C 11-;E, OXFORD. 

Dear Thomas: 

Glad to hear the i/Iedical Board is in favour of an outside repre­sentative of the profession. 
The next time you are at the B.r&.A. Library look up the post­graduate scheme worked out in Germany during the last few years. Through such a plan I run sure you co_,J_d keep the profession throughout the principality in close touch with the Hiedical School, and it should be part of the scheme with a definite annual appropriation . 
.H.as the hospital ever taken up the maternity question"? This, of course will have to be done. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 

P.S. Who are the prosperous pocket and brains Welshmen in the pro­fession in England. We must get them interested. 


